
From: >  
Sent: Monday, February 25, 2019 12:51 PM 
To: ) 
<T > 
Subject: Montenegrin Delegation - March Meeting 
  
Dear  
  
The Conference of European Churches, and  

, Executive Secretary for Human Rights, has the 
pleasure of welcoming to Brussels the Delegation of the 
Diocese of Montenegro of the Serbian Orthodox Church 
from 18-20 March 2019. 
  
The issues that they would like to discuss during their stay in 
Brussels are the current challenges in realizing the freedom 
of Religion in Montenegro, as well as the draft law on 
church-state relations (regarding property, registration and 
restitution).   
Attached is a copy of the book where you can find the draft 
law on the freedom of religion (page 159). 
  
Would you be available to meet with the delegation to 
discuss this matter at any time between Monday 18 and 
Wednesday 20 March 2019?  
  
Best regards, 
  

  
Human Rights and Theological Dialogue Assistant 
Conference of European Churches 

 
 

 
 

Email:  
  
www.ceceurope.org 
www.facebook.com/ceceurope  
  
The Conference of European Churches (CEC) is a fellowship of 115 
Orthodox, Protestant, Anglican and Old Catholic Churches from 
across Europe, plus more than 40 National Council of Churches 
and Organisations in Partnership. CEC was founded in 1959. It has 
offices in Brussels and Strasbourg. 
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